
Notice of the Commission of Inquiry 
into the Diaphragm Wall and Platform Slab Construction Works  

at the Hung Hom Station Extension  
under the Shatin to Central Link Project 

 
The offices of the Commission of Inquiry into the Diaphragm Wall and 
Platform Slab Construction Works at the Hung Hom Station Extension 
under the Shatin to Central Link Project (“Commission”) will begin to 
operate from 1/F, former Tsuen Wan Law Courts Building, 70 Tai Ho 
Road, Tsuen Wan, New Territories, Hong Kong with effect from 
2 October 2018.  The existing office of the Secretariat of the Commission 
in Room 309, East Wing, Central Government Offices, 2 Tim Mei 
Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong will cease operation on the same day. 
 
The telephone number (2336 3615), fax number (3427 9692) and email 
address (secretariat@coi-hh.gov.hk) of the Secretariat of the Commission 
will remain unchanged. 
 
 
 


